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27th September 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On the 14th October the author, David Fuller, will be coming to work with the pupils in key 

stage 2. He will spend an hour with each class discussing his writing and what makes a good 

writer. 

David will also spend some time reading from his very popular ‘Alfie Jones’ series, which 

details the adventures of a football mad boy. We hope that this will inspire our children to 

read and continue our development of a school who loves reading. 

We are also very excited that David Fuller will be selling and signing his books at 3.15pm on 

the 14th October, just outside the school office.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Laura Sandon-Webb 

KS2 Leader of Learning  
 


